May 2018 RESULTS OF FAMILY AND FRIENDS SURVEY
Thank you to all of you who have taken part in our Family and Friends Survey.  We are delighted with the feedback we have received.

The question asked in our surgery was “How likely are you to recommend our GP Practice to friends and family if they need similar care or treatment?”  Our results have been positive and are shown below.
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366 Patients completed the survey in May 2018.  238 patients gave us a rating of extremely likely, 92 likely, 16 neither likely or unlikely, 4 unlikely, 16 extremely unlikely and 0 don’t know.
We also asked our patients to tell us why they gave the rating they did and listed below are some examples of what our patients had to say.

"Very helpful and professional staff."

"The appointment was caring and reassuring."

"Cannot fault this practice"

"Always ready and willing to help very professional"
“The prescription process is unreliable. One can never tell in which surgery the prescription can be found or whether an electronic prescription has been received by the nominated pharmacy.”
"Quick appointment and very kind manner. Explained everything."
"All staff were helpful. Everything was explained properly."
"Kind and considerate"
"Polite and professional care"
"Too long for appointments"
"Screen informed me of slight delay which was helpful and nurse was pleasant and efficient"
"Professional and courteous staff. When asking for more detail/further information it is given in easy to understand language."
“Friendly, flexible, helpful"
"The treatment I received was really very good. I was listened to and the GP was very caring and comforting. I could not have wished for more."
"My appointment was 40 minutes late and when you finally see the doctor not even an apology."
"Quick appointment and thorough."
Polite and helpful reception staff, seen on time by the nurse."
“Self-checking in works very well"
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